
 
November 2024 
 
 

Dear families  

Year 4 Meeting 

 
We are delighted to inform you that students in Year 4 will be participating in a residential visit to Cliffe House, Huddersfield.  

The residential will be taking place on Monday 28 April to Tuesday 29 April for Durham class and Tuesday 29 April to 
Wednesday 30 April for Teesside. All children are expected to participate in line with our home academy agreement and 
enrichment offer to students. This will be a wonderful opportunity for our students to develop teamwork, independence and 
resilience. Students will engage in a variety of outdoor activities which will allow them to apply their learning in a real-life context 
and develop their leadership skills. A brief overview of the trip will be given, including costs and payment plans.  

There will be a meeting held on Wednesday 20 November at 3:10pm to 3:40pm in the DMP hall. There will be time after the 
meeting for questions, including information about payments for the residential.  

Please read and sign the slip below to confirm your attendance. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss Mahmood and Mrs Iqbal 

Year 4 Class Teachers 

 

 

 

 


